Combhairle Contae s
Atha Cliath Theas
“onnecting You to — South Dublin County Council
Mr. Paddy Doherty. OUR REF. ID 28627
Business Development Manager,
Head Office,
59/60 Upper O’Connell Street,
Dublin 1. 4" October, 2011.

RE: RATHFARNHAM AREA COMMITTEE MEETING — 13/9/2011.

Dear Mr. Doherty,

At the Rathfarnham Area Committee Meeting held on 13" September, 2011 the
following motion was approved:-

"That the Committee registers its disappointment and annoyance with Dublin Bus,
despite assurances regarding public consultation and information, that it proceeded
without consultation with public representatives with changes to the bus schedules
affecting the Whitechurch/Ballyboden areas.”

During the discussion the members noted that you had engaged in public consultation in
Terenure and Ballyroan. However, the Committee expressed serious concern that Dublin
Bus went ahead with changes to the bus schedules affecting the Whitechurch/Ballyboden
areas without prior notification to anybody.

I would be obliged for your response to this matter at your earliest convenience.

Yours sincerely,
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TOM CURTIN.
ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER.
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